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I would like to show my support for an extension of the Metro and Luas to Knocklyon and
the surrounding area. I think Knocklyon  has a particularly poor bus service with
one bus number 15 often full peak hours by the time it reaches us  will not take on any
more passengers and again same problem evening commutes. 
I do hope to see a better transport system as quickly as possible.
Thanking you!
J Nolan.
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